
BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 

IN RE: 

COMPLAINTS AND PETITIONS OF RONALD C. 
MCCABE V. TENNESSEE WASTEWATER SYSTEMS, 
INC. 

)
)
)
)
)

DOCKET NO. 
22-00105

ORDER APPROVING WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT AND CLOSING DOCKET 

This matter is before the Hearing Officer upon the Notice of Withdrawal of 

Complaint (“Notice”) filed by the Mr. Ronald C. McCabe on May 15, 2023.  In his Notice, 

Mr. McCabe states he has reached a settlement agreement with Tennessee Wastewater 

Systems, Inc. that resolves the complaints set forth in his Complaint filed on October 21, 

2022. Therefore, he would like to withdraw the Complaint and would like the Commission 

to dismiss the matter without prejudice. The Hearing Officer finds that Mr. McCabe’s 

request is well-taken and should be approved. 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED THAT: 

The Notice of Withdrawal of Complaint filed by Ronald C. McCabe on May 15, 

2023 is approved and the docket is administratively closed. 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 

May 16, 2023
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